OUR TEAM

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING EMPLOYEES FOR THEIR YEARS OF SERVICE!

20 Years: Maria Sandoval

15 Years: Arin Daigneau, Sara Hitz

10 Years: Catherine Curtis, Suzanne Holm, Janis Rogers

5 Years: Lucia Archuleta, Lyn Cox, James Dudley, Kyleigh Lawler,

Brandi Long, Kimberly Maneotis, Yesenia Marin Lugo,

Bryanna McFadden, Rebecca Otis, Chriss Parks,

Aubrey Wojtkiewicz

2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President: Larry Jenkins

Vice President: Ken Rice

Secretary: Maggie Stepan **Treasurer:** Dan Sturges

Board Members: Kaitlyn Barrett, Evelyn Cole, Liliana Hargis, Tina

Kyprios, Rosalind Leaming, Rebecca Lewis, Erin Wilson

CONNECT WITH US

Connect with us through our website, monthly e-newsletter, blog and by becoming a fan on social media.





O Instagram.com/northwestcoloradohealth

blog.northwestcoloradohealth.org

youtube.com/c/NorthwestColoradoHealthSteamboatSprings

In linkedin.com/company/northwestcoloradohealth

> 2



SCAN ME

970-824-8233 745 Russell Stree Craig, CO 81625

940 Central Park Dr. Ste 101 Steamboat Springs, CO 80487 NORTHWEST COLORADO

HEALTH

northwestcoloradohealth.org

2021 ANNUAL REPORT

HEALTH

northwestcoloradohealth.org



CEO & BOARD CHAIR UPDATE

In 2021 we continued to refine our skills in doing more with less, forging ahead in uncharted territory, and laying the foundation for a sustainable future. We had some major accomplishments over the year including launching our first endowment at the Yampa Valley Community Foundation with a goal to raise \$1 million over 3 years, we merged The Haven Assisted Living into Northwest Colorado Health after many years of maintaining separate entities, and launching a much needed school-based health program in response to community need. We're so proud of the resilience we were able to exhibit as we adapted to the rapid changes brought on by the pandemic while continuing to provide services to those most in need. We remain future-focused and are committed to growing and evolving the agency's services alongside our partners in Northwest Colorado.

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to all who continue to support our mission throughout the region. We are your partner for life.

Best regards. Stephanie Einfeld, CEO

Larry Jenkins. Board President





IMPACT





We employ 170 people in Moffat and Routt Counties







99% of Home **Health patients**

were screened for depression



FINANCIAL SUMMARY





THE STORY OF 2021: **EVERYDAY HEROES**



The ongoing theme of the COVID-19 pandemic remained focused on our staff. the everyday heroes. While we may have moved from response to repair, our Assisted Living, Community Health Center, Home Services, Prevention Services and Administrative staff continued to step up and care for those in our community who needed us most. We were not alone in experiencing one of the highest rates of turnover in our agency's history. However, it taught us to focus inward and prioritize our staff's happiness, well-being and fulfillment in work. We spent much of the year building and launching a robust recruitment and retention plan, all with input and guidance from our frontline employees. Our staff's ability to bring our different life experiences, stand in different positions, listen to each other, and then move forward in solidarity is what allows us to serve our community at the highest level we can.